RIVERSIDE-CORONA RESOURCE CONSERVATION DISTRICT

Aprii 17, 2018

Due to a lack of quorum, the regularly scheduled May 15, 2018 Board meeting of the Riverside-
Corona Resource Conservation District is hereby cancelled.

I hereby certify that the above action was taken on April 17, 2018.

SHELLI LAMB
District Manager
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